
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager  

 

Date:  December 28, 2021 

 

Subject: O-4-22, Aggressive Panhandling 

 

 

This Ordinance changes the City Code to clarify that aggressive panhandling is not only 

unlawful, but is also a misdemeanor offense.  Additionally, violations of the Code Section 

addressing Aggressive Panhandling will be subject to “penalties” in lieu of “fines”, as set by the 

annual schedule set by the City Council. 

 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager  


